
Town of Landover Hills 

6904 Taylor Street 

Landover Hills, Maryland 

301-773-6401 

 

 
Public Notice: Hearing for Fiscal Year 2024 Proposed Budget and Constant Yield Tax Rate 

Date: June 5, 2023 

Time: 7:00 PM  

Location: Landover Hills Town Hall 

  

Dear Residents of Landover Hills, 

  

We would like to invite you to attend an important public hearing regarding the Fiscal Year 2024 

Proposed Budget and the SDAT (State Department of Assessments and Taxation) Constant Yield 

Tax Rate for our Town. This meeting will provide an opportunity for you to learn about and 

provide feedback on the budget and tax rate proposals. 

  

The hearing will take place on June 5, 2023, at 7:00 PM at Landover Hills Town Hall, located at 

6904 Taylor Street, Landover Hills, MD 20784. We encourage all residents, business owners, 

and stakeholders to participate and express their opinions on matters related to the budget and tax 

rate for the upcoming fiscal year. 

  

During the hearing, the town's officials and representatives will present an overview of the 

proposed budget, highlighting key allocations and projects for Fiscal Year 2024. Additionally, 

they will explain the SDAT Constant Yield Tax Rate and its implications on the local tax 

structure. 

  

This meeting is an essential forum for you to voice your concerns, ask questions, and share your 

perspectives on the proposed budget and tax rate. Your feedback will help shape the final 

decisions that affect our community. 

  

We encourage you to review the proposed budget and SDAT Constant Yield Tax Rate 

information, which will be available for public inspection prior to the hearing. You can access 

these documents on the Town's website or obtain a physical copy at Landover Hills Town Hall. 

  

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

Landover Hills Town Hall at 301-773-6401 

 


